
Hi everyone,     

 

Last week your children did FANTASTIC getting their pictures taken.  I think you will love the poses that the 

photographer got.  This week we have a short but very exciting week.  School will be closed on Monday in order to 

observe the Veteran's Day holiday.  Thank you to all those who have served our country.   

 

Here is what we will be covering this week: 
Letters of the week – R 

Number of the Week - 7 

Color of the Week – brown 

Shape of the Week – Triangle 

Our conversation Wednesday will focus on Veteran’s Day and on Friday we will have a 

quick review project about all the letters we learned so far.   

 

We will have gym this week on Wednesday.  We will also exchange library books and Activity kits.  Please send 

everything you have at home in on Wednesday.   

 

Our helpers this week will be: 

Wednesday – Jedi 

Friday - Kaia 

 

In about two weeks, on November 18th we are excited to bring back our annual Thanksgiving feast where all the 

classes prepare something to share and we have snack together down in the gym. Our class will be making dessert.  

We will make pumpkin pudding.  Mrs. O’Connell’s UPK class will make vegetable soup, Mrs. G’s UPK class will make a 

Friendship snack mix and the threes will make corn muffins with butter.  The children will all meet in the gym near 

the end of our day for snack.  If there is a parent or two interested in helping us out that day, we would love a 

little assistance.  We need help serving food to the children and cleaning up after the feast.   

 

RNS has decided to collect donations for the Rush-Henrietta Area Food Terminal (RHAFT) to help families in need 

in our area. Please consider donating a nonperishable item to help our community.  A basket will be available at 

drop-off and pick-up. 

   

November     

4-Monday – 2nd quarterly tuition payment due 

11—Monday-Veteran’s Day (school closed) 

11-22 - Holiday Wreath fundraiser 

18- Last day to place Cherrydale and Otis Spunkmeyer orders 

18- RNS Feast 

25-29– Thanksgiving Recess 

 

 

Mrs. Favro, Ms. Meara and I are very thankful for this class.  They are eager to participate.  They are an absolute 

joy to work with.  Please let us know of anything we can do to help support you.   

 

Gobble! Gobble!! 

Karen Hart 

             


